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SUMMARY

Digest: Tells certain health insurers and OHP to use the same rules for opioid and nonopioid drugs
when used to treat the same issue. (Flesch Readability Score: 65.7).

Requires certain health insurance providers and state managed medical assistance to use the same
utilization review requirements for opioid and nonopioid drugs when they are prescribed for the
same treatment. Requires health insurance to cover opioid and nonopioid drugs at the same cost
when prescribed for the same treatment.
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